
Would you be willing to open 
up your home and your 
heart to welcome 
people fleeing ukraine?

If you are willing to
share your space
with those in need
of a safe place, you
can register your
interest here:

As Russia’s war in Ukraine 
continues, the need for hosts 
and homes is as high as ever. 
Please consider making a home 
from home for those in need.
We are one of the government’s 
approved providers on the Homes for 
Ukraine Scheme and in partnership with 
CSAN offer a comprehensive matching 
and support programme.

Find out more at:
Our website: 
www.sjog-homesforukraine.uk
Our Facebook page:
www.facebook.com/sjoghomesforukraine
Email us at: homesforukraine.org.uk
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